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This terms family change is based on History. We would like you to 

create your own family tree!  

Miss Ellis 
Teaching Assistant 

Miss Birchall 
Teacher 

Mr Degan 
Teacher 

We are learning… 
 

Family Challenge 

PE Day 

Reading Books 

Dates for your diary 

Maths: Children will continue to learn how to read and write numbers 

to 20 and add and subtract within 20. They will start to learn their 

number bonds to 10 and 20. They will also learn about halves and 

quarters. 

  
Writing: Our focus this term will be on a range of features: speech 

bubbles, setting and character descriptions, recount and much more.  
We will also be writing our own sentences correctly using capital 

letters, finger spaces and full stops. Children will also be encouraged to 

use their RWI sound mat and Fred Fingers to spell words.  

   
Science: Children will be learning to say which body part is associated 

with each sense, distinguish between an object and the material it is 

made from. Identify everyday materials and identify basic structures of 

plants. 

 

History: Children will be what life was like when their grandparents 

were their age. Children will compare schools, toys etc. 

  

RE:  Children will be learning more about Christian beliefs and discuss 

the characteristics of God.   

 

D&T - To be able to make and evaluate a food product based on a 

design. 

 

PSHE:  To recognise the importance of families and those who look 
after us.  
 

Computing - Solve problems using programmable toys. 

  

  

Ms Hickman 

Teaching Assistant 

Year 1 
Curriculum Leaflet 

Forest School for Year 1 will be every Thursday. Children will need 
to bring their forest kit to school in a bag.  
 
 
10th November – Individual school photos  
15th and 16th Parents Evening  
7th December – Visit to West Midlands Safari 
Park/Visit to Santa 
16th December – Break up for Christmas  
 

 
 

Reading is one of our key priorities at 
Field View. Your child will regularly 
read to staff within school, and we will 
also send out an age-appropriate book 
for you to read with them at home. To 
support your child’s reading, please 
listen to them read at least 3 times a 
week. 
 

PE will be every Tuesday.  Please ensure your 
child comes into school in their correct PE kit on 
this day. This consists of a green hoodie, green t-
shirt, black or navy shorts. During colder weather 
children may wear plain black or navy joggers or 
leggings.  Earrings must be removed for PE.  
 
 


